
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

DRCCC Year-End Report 2016 

Dear Del Rey Church: 

Praising God for His faithfulness, mercy and grace! DRCCC is doing well.  

DRCCC is on mission exposing the Gospel to the families we serve.  We serve a diverse group of 

65 families from Playa Del Rey and Westchester and fasurrounding communities such as 

Inglewood, Hawthorne, Culver City, Marina Del Rey, El Segundo and Playa Vista.   

We have truly been covered by God’s grace while doing business in this city. We have much to 

be thankful for. Most recently, we celebrated with Teacher Brenda as she married this year.  

Teacher London had a baby girl, Noelle.  DRCCC is in healthy financial position we hired two full-

time teachers and one part-time teacher, and they fit right in with the existing staff.  Please 

continue to pray for our staff: Nancy, Shannon, Judith, Azucena, Brenda, Margarita, Iliana, Cori, 

London, Mireya and Desi.   

We were able to make some physical upgrades to the preschool building thanks to the handy 

work of Mike Dolan. During winter break, the bathrooms received a new coat of paint, new 

flooring, and new toilets.  

We were also very successful with our fundraising efforts this year! We raised $1,915.00 this 

past year.  With these funds, we purchased new sleeping mats and tricycles.   We could not have 

reached our fundraising goals without participation from the church congregation, so thank you 

for your support! 

We ask for your continued prayers as we continue to teach Christian truths to the children and 

their families in our care. 

Blessings, 

Clara Morales 

DRCCC Director 
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